
Amarillo Campus Information Bulletin March 2023 

Dates to Remember: 

March 10 
P.D. Day

Grade 1 classes only

March 13-17 

March Break 

March 21 

International Day 

March 30 

Parent-Teacher Interviews

Day 

 

 

Re-Registration (Early Re-Registration discount ends April 1st) 

Once again we would  like to take this opportunity to thank all our parents who reg-

istered early, reserving a place for the 2023-2024 school year. 

For parents and guardians who are paying the full school year tuition in one lump 

sum, the following discounts are available:  

• A discount of 4% for full tuition payments received by April 1, 2023.

• $500 Off Grade 1 Tuition: For all students entering grade 1, we are of-

fering one time $500 discount on their tuition. This discount is only for

students entering grade 1.

• Monthly Payment Option - $100 discount off the last month’s deposit.

The above discounts are available if they register before April 1st and with all meth-

ods of payment.  

If you have any questions about re-registration, please contact the Office.  

 International Day for the Elimination of Racial Discrimination 

Every year on March 21st the United Nations marks International Day for 

the Elimination of Racial Discrimination. This day is one where we focus 

on committing and reflecting upon our efforts to combat and recognize all 

forms of discrimination, injustices, systemic racism and hate. 

To coincide with the International Day for the Elimination of Racial Dis-

crimination, we at Amarillo Campus will be celebrating International Day 

on this day, Tuesday, March 21st.  All students are encouraged to dress in 

outfits representing their ethnic background, or country or region of 

origin.  

As part of the celebrations, parents and guardians are invited to provide a food item representing their ethnic 

background, or country of origin.  Food and snack contribution sheets will be posted outside the class rooms. 

Please sign up if you wish to contribute. Parents are asked to include an ingredient list for all food items brought to 

school. We strongly recommend store or restaurant bought foods. 

In compliance with the Child Care Early Years Act, parents of our Toddler, Casa NT and Casa students, can volun-

teer to contribute only food prepared from licensed restaurants or grocery stores. If you have any questions 

please speak to one of the Vice-Principals.  
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March Break 
TCPS reminds families that the school will be closed for the March Break holi-

days from Monday, March 13th to Friday, March 17th.  

Contrary to our TCPS calendar, please note that all our Pre-School 

division classes including Preparatory and Senior Preparatory will have regular classes on Fri-

day, March10th. We apologize for this error and any inconvenience caused. Grades 1-12 will have a P.D. 

Day on Friday, March 10th. Our grade 1 students will have no classes on this day.   

 

We hope you and your family have a safe and relaxing March Break. Classes will resume at their regular 

hours on Monday, March 20th. 

Earth Hour and Earth Day 

The annual Earth Hour will take place on Saturday, March 25, 2023 at 8:30 

p.m. Six continents, over 170 countries, and 24 time zones will be united as a 

global community, making our voices heard through individual action. 
 

Earth Hour will be observed in each Campus on Friday, March 24th from 

11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  Students will be made aware of the importance of 

conserving energy and saving the environment.  

 

We will observe Earth Day on Friday, April 21st and will continue to talk 

about what each of us can do to help save the planet, and the different ways 

each of us can help to conserve energy. 

Parent Teacher Interview Day 
The second term of the school year is nearing completion culminating in the 

report cards and parent teacher interviews. Report cards for students will be 

sent home on Monday, March 27th and Parent Teacher Interview is on 

Thursday, March 30th. More information will follow regarding signing up for 

the Parent Teacher Interviews. Please make sure that you book a time slot 

for your child once this information becomes available.  

Please note that Parent Teacher Interview Day is a non-school day for stu-

dents. We look forward to meeting and speaking with you.  




